
Parents/Guardians,  

We will be taking our annual field trip to the 

Dueppengiesser Dairy Farm in June. We are 

asking that each child bring in $5 to cover their 

lunch and bus fee. The Dueppengiesser family will 

cover the rest of the expense. Thank you for 

your cooperation with this. We really enjoy going 

and it is a good learning opportunity for our 

students.  

       Thank you,  

        Mrs. Brinson 


